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FROM PAM DI PASQUALE :

(For State Employees) "The Office of the State Comptroller will no longer display Social Security
numbers on employee pay checks and direct deposit advices. This change is effective with checks dated
August 29, 2001. The purpose is to provide privacy protection for employees."

DATABASE UPDATE:

| changed the url for info about remote access to our electronic resources to:
http://www.sunysb.edu/library/remote.htm. There are links to that page on several of out other pages,
including the list of research databases and the list of electronic journals. There's also a link on the
"What's New" page.

--Nathan

TRAVEL REQUESTS:

If you have not done so already, please submit your travel requests for any business travel for the time
period September 2001 - June 2002. In the next couple of weeks, these requests will be reviewed by
Chris and you will be informed of the expenditure amount that the library will provide as assistance!



